

SCARECROW NAME

DOES YOUR SCARECROW NEED TO STAND NEXT TO OTHERS?	IF YES, WHO?
WOULD LIKE TO COLLECT MY SCARECROW ONCE IT IS REMOVED FROM THE GARDEN YES / NO	

BUILT BY...

E.G NAME / SCHOOL / ORGANISATION / FAMILY NAME

CONTACT PERSON

NUMBER



SCARECROWS MUST BE DELIVERED TO HAMILTON GARDENS
BETWEEN WEDNESDAY, 31 OCTOBER AND FRIDAY, 2 NOVEMBER

CONDITIONS OF ENTRY: *Attach this entry form to the <u>TOP HALF</u> of your scarecrow

- There is no limit to the number of scarecrows entered although they require individual entry forms.
- Once delivered, the scarecrows will be installed by Hamilton Gardens' gardeners and Wintec students in the Kitchen-Garden.
- Prizes: The top two selected by Public Vote receive prizes, and third place receives a certificate.
- Certificates and prizes will be presented at 2pm on Sunday, 4 November 2018.
- Scarecrows will remain on display for ONE week after the competition to enable visits from schools and groups.
- If you would like to collect your scarecrow earlier please contact Cate (details below).
- Scarecrows must be collected on Tuesday, 13 November between 10am and 5pm. Remaining scarecrows become property of HCC.
- For more information please contact Cate on cate.shep@xtra.co.nz or text 027 844 5355.





